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Dear Wendy 
 

Thank you for your support of the Redlands Centre for Women’s International Women’s Day 

High Tea 2019.  

 

Over the last 6 months Redlands Centre for Women has faced uncertainty about the future 

and whether the 2019 High Tea would go ahead. We managed to assemble a new Events 

Team who, despite not having the experience of delivering the previous High Tea’s, did an 

amazing job at delivering a stand out event. 

 

With your support, we have been able to achieve a hugely successful fundraising event to 

enable us to continue to support Women in the Redlands. 

 

The Events Team and RCW have received feedback from attendees and sponsors and realise 

that we can do better for those who support us. In particular, we will arrange for table stands 

that will showcase the sponsors of the event and detail the raffle prizes as well as who donated 

them. 

 

As a supporter of our Centre and a presence at our High Tea, we value your feedback. If you 

have any ideas on how we can improve the High Tea and add value to you as a supporter, 

please email info@redlandscentreforwomen.com 

 

We are starting early with our plans for our 2020 High Tea, if you would like to be a part of it, 

please register your interest by emailing events@redlandscentreforwomen.com 

 

Thank you again for your support and being a part of our success. 

 

Kind regards   

 
Management Committee 
Redlands Centre for Women 
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Certificate of Appreciation 
THIS REDLANDS CENTRE FOR WOMEN INC CERTIFICATE IS AWARDED TO: 

CR WENDY BOGLARY 
FOR YOUR CONTRIBUTION TO THE INTERNATIONAL WOMEN’S DAY HIGH TEA 2019 

  

SIGNED: Management Team 

Redlands Centre for Women 

29 March 2019 


